
 

1. b 

 
This is your weekly summary of news from the SAPA Board: 

 

MEETINGS 
STUDENT APPRECIATION SOCIAL: Stop by Kildare’s (45 East Main Street Newark, DE 19711) 
this Friday (November 2nd) at 5:30PM to meet and socialize with current SPPA students!  
(P.S. there’s free food)! Hope to see everyone there! 
 

UPDATES 
DELAWARE ASSOCIATION FOR PUBLIC ADMINISTRATION (DAPA) UPDATE: DAPA’s Fall luncheon 
has been CANCELED. 
 

NEW VISIONS FOR PUBLIC AFFAIRS (NVPA) STUDENT JOURNAL: NVPA is SPPA’s student-run 

journal that publishes articles and other written works by students in SPPA. For more information 
about NVPA, please visit http://www.sppa.udel.edu/nvpa/home or “like” NVPA’s page on 
Facebook here. 
 

EVENTS 
SPPA OPEN HOUSE: On Friday, November 2nd, 2012, SPPA will host its annual Fall Open House, 

where prospective students will be able to learn about SPPA Degree Programs, student research 
opportunities, and much more. For more information, please click here. 
 

2ND
 ANNUAL GRADUATE STUDENT GALA: Want to meet and greet fellow graduate students, snack 

on wine and cheese, and attend a concert program presented by Violins4ward? Why not attend the 
2nd Annual Graduate Student Gala after you stop by Kildare’s for SAPA’s Student Appreciation 
Social. The Gala will be held at the Center for Arts Building (110 Orchard Road, Newark, DE 
19716) on Friday, November 2nd, and will run from 5:30PM to 8PM. To purchase tickets, please 
click here. For more information about the event, please click here. 
 

ELECTION NIGHT PARTY: Sad because your candidate lost? Overwhelmed with joy because your 

candidate won? Not sure what is going on but need a break from studying? Don't worry; you'll be 
among friends! On Tuesday, November 6th, SAPA will be sponsoring a potluck and BYOB event to 
celebrate the end of election season. The event will begin at 7PM and will be hosted by Paul Ruiz 
and Jason Bourke (18 Marvin Drive, Apartment B6, Newark, DE 19713). If you can't bring food or 
refreshments, just bring yourself! We simply ask that you check your harsher, more belligerent 
politics at the door. If you have any questions about the event, please contact Allison Rice 

(ricealli@udel.edu) or join the event on Facebook here. 
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FEDERAL RESUME SESSION: On Friday, November 9th, SAPA will be hosting a Federal Resume 

session.  Our speaker will be Marianne Green, who is trained in the federal resume process and 
owns her own resume advising company. The resume session will begin at 9AM in Graham Hall 
Room 187. Anyone who is considering a career with the federal government is welcome to attend! 
 

HABITAT FOR HUMANITY VOLUNTEER EVENT: There are still FOUR spots left on the Habitat for 

Humanity Volunteer Team! If you would like to participate in the event being held on November 10th 
in Wilmington, Delaware, please email Matt Parkhurst (mpark@udel.edu) as soon as possible! For 
more information about the event, please click here. 

Thanks. 
SAPA BOARD 
 
 
(Nathan Roby, Kathryn Lonczewski, Cimone Philpotts, Ama Nyame-Mensah, Rachel Linstead-
Goldsmith, Allison Rice, Jennifer Lazo, Jennifer Nichols, Matthew Parkhurst, and David Barnes). 
 
 
 

 
Please feel free to email us at sapassociation@gmail.com with any questions, comments, or additions 
to the weekly email. Thanks! 
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